
I STRONGLY OPPOSE [HB 2499].

Motor Voter Registration should be repealed, the voter rolls expunged and only citizens of the United States of America should be 
able to register to vote.

Voting by Mail should be overhauled and regulated to ensure one citizen-one vote."

Governor Brown is not to be trusted, period.

The expansion of registering people to vote would have unknown costs foisted upon any and all participating agencies.

The personal information of voters would be "all over the place" easily "hacked" and falling into the criminal element's hands.

Always be suspicious of any action Governor Brown pushes down the legislature's throat.

VOTE "NO" ON [HB2499]!

David S. Wall


